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June 8, 1987

U. S§. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Document Control Desk
washington, D. C. 20555

Gent lemen:

Our letter dated January 8, 1987, requested license amendments
for Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2, to incorporate

changes to Technical Specification 15.3.5, as well as two other

changes of an administrative nature. One of the two
administrative changes involves revision of Table 15.3.5-1,
"Engineering Safety Features Initiation Instrument Setting
Limits." This proposed change would revise setting limit
column entries for Items 9, 10a, and 10b to remove the
ambiguity of the present wording.

We are currently evaluating the replacement of the 480 volt
load shedding undervoltage relays, the components addressed in
Item 10b of the table. Upon completion of our evaluation, we
will be submitting a proposed amendment which will specify
setting limits of the new relays. We, therefore, request that
you not consider as part of Technical Specification Change
Request 114 our requested changes to Table 15.3.5-1.
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In accordance with 10 CFR 50.91(a) and 50.92, we have examined
this modification to our January 8, 1987, submittal and have
determined that the significant hazards considerations
evaluation presented in our original amendments request is
unchanged. This submittal is merely a withdrawal of a portion
of our Technical Specification Change Request 114.

Please contact us if you have any questions concerning this
request.

Very truly yours,

b ‘?a/,(

C. W. Fay
Vice President
Nuclear Power

Enclosures
Copies to NRC Regional Administrator, Region III

NRC Resident Inspector
R. 8. Cullen, PSCW

Subscribed and sworn to before me
this _g% day of June 1987.

My Commission expires % - /- 70 .




